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Step  
Made direct amends to such 
people wherever possible,     

except when to do so would       
injure them or others. 

    
Tradition 

A.A. as such, ought never be 
organized; but we may create 
service boards or committees 
directly responsible to those 

they serve. 
 
 

Concept 
Good service leadership at all 
levels is indispensable for our 
future functioning and safety. 
Primary world service leader-
ship, once exercised by the 

founders, must necessarily be 
assumed by the trustees. 

 

Justice 
Made direct amends to such people  

wherever possible, except when to do 
so would injure them or others. 

 
Inland Empire Central Office 

P.O. Box 189 
897 Via Lata Suite A 

Colton, CA 92324 
(Mail to P.O. Box 189) 

 
Open 8 AM to 4 PM, Mon.-Fri. 

  9 AM to 1 PM, Sat.  
909-825-4700 

 
Website:www.aainlandempire.org 

 
            aacentral@sbcglobal.net 
 
 

Intergroup Meeting 
1st Wednesday of the month, 7 PM 

670 Carreon, Colton  
Zoom # 845 4840 4215  

PW: intergroup 
 

Board of Directors Meeting 
3rd Thursday of the month  

7:00 PM 
 

General Service 
District 8 GSR 

3rd Wednesday of the month  
Meeting 7:00-8:30 PM  

New GSR School Afterwards 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81358831671  

 
District 11 GSR 

Dark 
New GSRs Welcome to Attend Dist. 8 

(see Dist. 8 details). 
 

District 14 GSR 
3rd Wednesday of the month 

New GSR School 6:00 PM 
Meeting 7:00 PM 

Church of the Good Shepherd 
308 E. Acacia Ave., Hemet 

  
Hospitals & Institutions 

3rd Sunday of the month, 3:00 PM 
Redlands Unity Club  

1307 Brookside Ave., Redlands 
 

Area 9 
Msca09aa.org 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81358831671
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September 
Central Office Activity Report 

AA Calls 353 

12 Step Calls                                                                 18 

Other Calls 16 
Visitors 108 
TOTAL: 495 

  

Web Site  
Visitors 53725 
Countries 31 

Subscribers 782 

  

TOTAL: 54538 

September Newsletter 2021 

 Letters to the Editor or  Articles for the Newsletter 
must be received by the 15th of the month for consideration of  

publication in the following month’s issue. 
 

Please submit your material for The Inland Empire Newsletter 
to:  

Inland Empire Central Office 
 P.O. Box 189  

Colton, Ca., 92324 
E-mail: aacentral@sbcglobal.net 

Thanks to all who are of service.  
It makes a difference! 

In Loving Memory  
 

Cactus Pete, Jim T.,  
Joanna W., Jerry K. 

Content  
 

Birthdays -Page 2 
Memory of -Page 2 
Personal Donations - Page 3 
Vagabond -Page 3 
Thank you -Page  4 
Flyers -Page 5-7 
Intergroup Minutes- Page 8 
Take a look at this -Page 9 
Donation addresses- page 9 
H&I -Page 9 
Statement of Financial Activity- Page 10 
Group Donations -Page 11 

We thank all of the birthday celebrants for their contributions to the Central Office Birthday Club. 
Please submit all of your events and letters to us. We would love to put them in the newsletter! 

 
 

Richard C. 41 
Tammy C. 25 
Hector G. 18 
John K. 33 
Johnny M. 55 
C.J.K. 32 
Kirk N.  40 
Ferne K. 41 
Lorita S. 12 
  
  
  
  
  

 
Central Intergroup Office of the  

Inland Empire 
Board of Directors 

 

Chairman: Dan D. 
Vice Chairman: Duke W. 

 
 Treasurer: Wilson W. 

Secretary: Mary D. 
 

Diane L. 
Elizabeth E. 

 
 

Inland Empire Editor: Carolyn V. 
Office Manager: Carolyn V. 
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Chris S., Cheryl D.,  Lisa H., Teri M. 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS!! 
 

Thanks to these volunteers for keeping Central Office running smoothly for the past month: 

https://www.aasocal.com/  

https://www.aasocal.com/
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Please check the website (www.aainlandempire.org) for any changes  
After the newsletter was printed. 

The Central Office 
 Picnic Committee  

 

Would like to ask your groups for basket  
donations for the raffle prizes. We would also 

like to ask you to donate cases of water or soda. 
 

 You may drop donations off at the  
Central Office (call first) or the park on the day 

of the picnic. 
 

Thank You for your support! 
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September, Newsletter 2021 

Take a Look at This 
 
 

Picnic Planning  Committee  meeting is 
held on every 2nd Wednesday of the month 
at 7:00 pm.                                                   
Zoom: 83461664158                                    
PW: 300944 

We are taking donations for water and sodas. 
Please drop off at Central Office.  
We are asking meetings to donate  baskets as 
raffle prizes. 
 
Convention Committee Meeting                
held on every 2nd Thursday of the month 
at 7:00pm.                                              
Zoom: 88077876291                                          
PW: 367078 

Meetings!!!                     
Please update the Central Office  of 
your meeting status so we correct in-
formation. 

Faithfully Yours in Service, 
The Board Members 
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101 out of approximately 1100 groups  contributed to Central Office so far this fiscal year. 
That represents roughly 13% of the meetings in the Inland empire 
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Inland Empire Newsletter 

Donation Form 
 

Name:   ____________________________________________ 
 
 

Address: _____________________________________________ 
 
 

City:        ____________________________________________ 
 

State:       __________________          Zip code: ____________ 
 

Phone:     __________________________________ 
 

BUCK-A-MONTH 

Please mail the Form with your 
monthly or annual  

donation  of  $1.00 a month  to  
 

Inland Empire Central Office  
P.O. Box 189  

Colton, Ca. 92324 
 

Don’t miss an issue, have the 
 

Inland Empire Newsletter 
 

delivered to your mail or  
e-mail 

                   box each month 


